
Women’s High Tea Invitation 

St Bede’s “Call to Connect” women’s ministry and parish are         

hosting a Women’s High Tea for the school community women,     

both current and future, newcomers, parishioners and friends.  

A glass of bubbly followed by delicious delights on gorgeous       

crockery graciously supplied by Bronwyn McGrath. 

 

On: Sunday 22
nd

 September 

At: St Bede’s school hall 

Time: 2.30-4.30pm 

Cost: $15 per person 

RSVP: 13
th

 September with payment in an envelope  

with your name to the lolly shop tin. 

 

Let’s enjoy some girl time and tell us how St Bede’s parish      

can  support you and your families. 

 

Enquiries to Cathy 4842 2398 or Bronnie 0432257622 


